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Broughton Primary School: 29.01.2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

A short newsletter this week…. 

Strive for Five winners: 
Congratulations to our Strive for Five winners this week… Reception had the highest score with 92% of the 
children in class reading five times during last week. Great work Reception! 
 
Whole school cross-country event: 
I would just like to say a HUGE well done to all children who took part in our school cross-country event last 
Friday afternoon. It was wonderful to see pupils from Year 1 to Year 6 participating and enjoying the running 
event - the perseverance and determination to complete the course was so commendable! What made the event 
so special for staff was to witness the support and teamwork amongst the children – it was a lovely afternoon all 
round. The first five children to complete the course in each race will now take part in an inter-school cross-
country race at Netherhall School.  
 
Bikeability week: Year 6 
Bikeability week (for any Year 6 pupils who have signed up to it) will take place every day next week. Children will 
need to bring their bikes into school and MUST have a cycle helmet to wear for every session. The instructors will 
take the children out on their bikes in most weather conditions and so it would be good for the children to have a 
warm, waterproof coat and gloves and a spare change of clothes if it is raining.  
 
Golden Sweatshirts 
We have just purchased new golden sweatshirts and we politely request these are washed and returned the 
following Friday ready for the next winner.  
.  
Dates for your diary Spring 1: 

Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term and so please 

check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 5th – Friday 9th February – Year 6 Bikeability week  

• Monday 5th February 5pm (Year 3 classroom) – Information evening for Year 3/4 parents for Derwent 

Hill 

• Tuesday 6th February – Safer Internet Day 

• Wednesday 7th February 9.30-10am Reception hearing test 

• Friday 9th February 9-11.3am Year 5 to Cockermouth School to watch a show 

• Friday 9th February 3.20pm Break-up for half-term 

• Monday 19th February Return to school 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  

Wk 22/01/2024   

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 89.29% 0.0% 

Haystacks 95.0% 0.0% 

Barrow 98.42% 0.53% 

Dodd 98.33% 0.42% 

Blencathra 89.69% 3.13% 

Skiddaw 96.09% 0.0% 

   

Friday 26/01/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Maxx Potts 

Year 1 Elliott Hannah 

Year 2 Poppy Lindon-Payne 

Year 3 Max Dawson 

Year 4 George Davis 

Year 5 Dasha Yarlykapova 

Year 6 Jack Thwaite 


